
 

THE CITY OF SWARTZ CREEK 

ANNOUNCES 

 

 

 

The Early Voting tabulator will be counted on Election 

Day, February 27, 2024 at 

Swartz Creek Community Church (formerly United 

Methodist Church) 

7400 Miller Rd, Swartz Creek, MI 48473 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For any questions, please contact 

Renee at (810) 635-4464 

 

 

Posted 1/31/24 


